
GEELONG CITY DEAL  
PROJECT UPDATE
Kennett River Tourism Infrastructure Improvements
When: 	 Community engagement 1 to 15 November

How:	 View designs online via the Colac Otway Shire Council website 
	 www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/Community-Consultations/Kennett-River

Q&A:	 Join the City Deal team and design consultants online 
	 Wednesday 10 November, 5pm - 6.30pm

Contact: 	The Apollo Bay office, 69-71 Nelson Street.  
	 To receive a hard copy of the project update,  
	 or to arrange a meeting with a team member.  
	 please call 5232 9400 or email inq@colacotway.vic.gov.au

Register your interest here 



The Colac Otway Shire City Deal Project Team 
together with design consultants are providing 
an online project update for the Kennett River 
Tourism Infrastructure Improvements.

Over the past few years, the local community has 
worked hard to bring this project to realisation. 
The Australian Government has provided $1.9 
million in funding for this project. This project is 
being delivered as part of the Geelong City Deal, 
a collaborative project to transform Geelong and 
the Great Ocean Road by the Australian, Victorian, 
local government and DELWP.

This online community engagement is designed 
to bring the community up to date with the latest 
project information. Visual representations will be 
available online, along with an opportunity to chat 
with the project team and designers.

To find out more about the project and to register 
your interest, head to our website: 

www.colacotway.vic.gov.au/Community-
Consultations/Kennett-River
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